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  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  

 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


